
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Los Feliz Neighborhood Council,Los Feliz Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jon Deutsch 
Phone Number: (213) 973-9758 
Email: jon.deutsch@losfeliznc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(14) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 09/24/2018 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 09/25/2018 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 18-0002-S106 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Los Feliz Neighborhood Council agrees that the Los Angeles City Council should
support SB 168 which would require the California Department of Resources Recycling and
Recovery (CalRecycle) to establish minimum recycled content standards by January 1, 2021 for all
beverage containers generated and sold in California. It would also inherently create an in-state
market for recycled beverage container materials. California’s existing requirement that all glass
bottles contain at least 35% recycled glass has been in place for two decades and our goal has been
set to source reduce, recycle, or compost 75% of all solid waste generated by the year 2020. Sales of
beverage containers in California exceed twenty four million units annually, half of which are made
of plastic. Something needs to be done yesterday to deal with these containers now that China has
all but stopped taking our recyclables. California should once again lead the nation on
environmental issues and demand recycled beverage container materials. 
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COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
 
 
Council File: 18-0002-S106 - SB 168 (Wieckowski) / In-State Generated 
and Sold Beverage Containers / Recycled Content Requirement  
 
-FOR- 
 
The Los Feliz Neighborhood Council agrees that the Los Angeles City 
Council should support SB 168 which would require the California 
Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) to 
establish minimum recycled content standards by January 1, 2021 for all 
beverage containers generated and sold in California. It would also 
inherently create an in-state market for recycled beverage container 
materials.  
 
California’s existing requirement that all glass bottles contain at least 
35% recycled glass has been in place for two decades and our goal has 
been set to source reduce, recycle, or compost 75% of all solid waste 
generated by the year 2020.  
 
Sales of beverage containers in California exceed twenty four million 
units annually, half of which are made of plastic. Something needs to 
be done yesterday to deal with these containers now that China has all 
but stopped taking our recyclables.  
 
California should once again lead the nation on environmental issues 
and demand recycled beverage container materials.  
 
 
 
September 24th, 2018 
Governing Board Special Meeting 
Item 7.C.ii 

APPROVED 
14 Yea 0 Nay 0 Abstention 0 Ineligible 0 Recusals 


